
 
  
 
 
             
   

 
* * * * * P R E S S  R E L E A S E * * * * * 

 

SANTA BARBARA COUNTY TRUANCY RATE LOWER THAN STATE AVERAGE FOR 
FOURTH STRAIGHT YEAR 

Santa Barbara County District Attorney Joyce E. Dudley announced today that the truancy rate in 
Santa Barbara County schools was once again significantly lower than the California statewide 
average. This time, Santa Barbara County’s truancy rate was nearly 10% lower than the state’s 
average. 

The California Department of Education just released this data which covers the 2015-2016 school 
year.  This marks the fourth year in a row that Santa Barbara County schools have had a lower 
truancy rate than the statewide average.    

According to D.A. Dudley, “This four-year run coincides with the creation and implementation of the 
C.L.A.S.S. Program, our truancy intervention program. Under the leadership of D.D.A. Adam 
Howland and the long-term support of Corina Trevino, the District Attorney  C.L.A.S.S. Program 
partners with local school districts, nonprofit groups, and other local government agencies to help 
truant students get back to school by identifying barriers keeping the student from attending school 
and offering services and support to address those barriers.  Remarkably, less than 1% of truant 
students require intervention through the court system now.”   

Prior to the implementation of the C.L.A.S.S. Program, from 2008-2011, Santa Barbara County 
schools had a higher truancy rate than the state average.   
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